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Contact officer:  
Contact phone:  

24 April 2024 
  

Manager Commercial  
Australian Rail Track Corporation 
2 Kings Road 
BROADMEADOW 

 

Dear Sean  

 

Re: ARTC’s proposed timeline for submission of the 2023 compliance submission  

Thank you for your letter dated 5 April 2024 that proposes the Hunter Valley Access 
Undertaking 2023 Annual Compliance Submission be provided to ACCC no later than 30 
days after the publication of the ACCC Final Determination for the 2022 Annual Compliance 
Submission. The ACCC agrees with this proposal therefore enabling the requirements of 
Clause 4.10 (a1) (i) of the Hunter Valley Access Undertaking to be met for the 2023 
compliance process.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Matthew Schroder 
General Manager 
Infrastructure & Transport – Access and Pricing  




